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July 7, 2010
___ Tom Brown

__ Sharin Nakayama
_x__ Patricia Gebert

__x_ Dal Toruno

_x__ Gary Robertson
__ Beverly Gilmore


__ Nina Velasquez

_x_ Erick Mendoza

___ Fernando Vicente

__ A.S.O. Representative – Jose Iglesias

Also attending:  Chief Mike Trevis 

The meeting began at 3:07 p.m.  The minutes of the February 24 and April 21, 2010 were approved as written.
Access Transit Drop-Off Zone

Locations for the Access Transit Drop-off Zones are Lot A, Lot C East and in front of the Campus Theater.  Access Transit is working on the signs for these locations.
Designated Stall for Distinguished Faculty and Outstanding Adjunct Faculty Award Recipients

An email was received requesting two (2) designated stalls for a Distinguished Faculty and an Outstanding Adjunct Faculty recipient.  The committee agreed that the stalls will be assigned stalls and limited to one (1) year.  
The Foundation Office also gives a yearly Designated Complimentary Staff parking stall for the Employee Giving Campaign.

The location of the stalls for the Distinguished Faculty and Outstanding Adjunct Faculty recipients and Employee Giving Campaign recipient must be coordinated with Mr. Erick Mendoza in Parking Services.

Daily Guest Permit Requests from Division Offices

Last fiscal year campus police gave the division offices approximately 13,000 daily guest permits at no charge.  The divisions are giving out the permits at no cost.  
The following recommendations were made:

Every division will be allowed 300 permits at no cost.  Anything over 300 will be charged as listed below.  The division offices will receive a notice advising them that effective July 2011, there will be a charge for daily permits.  The fees are mandated by law for the purpose of but not limited to repairing pot holes, repainting of signs, etc.
Gray:
Valid in Student Lots Only – 50 cents
Yellow: Valid in Staff/Student Lots - $1.00
VIP: Valid in all parking areas except in red/numbered reserved and handicapped
stalls - $2.00

Roundtable
Gary Robertson
The painters are restriping certain areas.  Mike Trevis would like to obtain a list of the restriping locations.    
August 25, 2010, a Driver Safety Check Point will take place. El Camino Police Department is partnering with Gardena Police Department.  The purpose of the check point is to educate drivers to slow down.  Child safety information will be distributed.
Dal Toruno
College for Kids – The police department is helping with accommodating the drop-off and pick-up of kids who attend the College for Kids program.  Lot C is the designated zone, and police cadets are there directing the traffic.
The meeting ended at 3:37 p.m.

